
Hotel Baraquda Pattaya MGallery by Sofitel
and Mercure Pattaya Hotel were invited to
Thank You Party at Hand to Hand
Foundation.

On Wednesday November 21st, 2018 Hotel Baraquda Pattaya MGallery by Sofitel and Mercure
Pattaya Hotel were invited to Thank You Party at Hand to Hand Foundation. The hotel has sponsored
the education expenses for children. Coming on the back of a successful event in Art Nouveau by
Dash, where we raised funds for this organization and gave the proceeds of the auction to charity,
we decided to take it up a notch and continue with our quarterly CSR activities. To commemorate
this special day, they sang us a thank you song and some show from them. It was an honors to be a
part of such an inspiring place and we look forward to engaging in more activities with them in
future.
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